
Stargazing  event  at  Spooner
Lake
Professional stargazer Gigi Giles will explain what’s in the
sky on Aug. 24 at Spooner Lake.

Participants  will  be  able  to  peer  through  high-powered
telescopes  and  astronomical  binoculars  at  elevation  7,000
feet.

Wear  comfortable  shoes  and  bring  a  light  jacket  and
flashlight. Young children and pets are not advised to attend.

The park entrance fees are waived for the event. Meet at
Spooner  Lake  Park’s  upper  parking  lot.  The  event  is  from
8:30-10pm.
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